
Londonderry Recreation Commission 
DRAFT MEETING MINUTES  

Monday November 12, 2018   
  

OPEN – 7:30 PM  

Position Name Present Absent 

Director Art Psaledas X  

Member Bill Manning X  

Member Kevin Foley X  

Member Ron Campo  X 

Member John Rolfe  X 

Member Glenn Douglas X  

Alternate Chantal Schreiner X  

Alternate Todd Ellis X  

Town Council Rep.  Joe Green  X 

 

MINUTES   

No minutes from previous meeting to approve. 

  

OLD BUSINESS   

 
1. Facilities Update: Update: Fields are wet, Sid may change future watering to increase root growth 

2. Equipment: No problems. Will be storing LHS sprayer in the new Rec garage. 

3. Long Range Plans: Will address at the December meeting. 

4. Nelson Road Lights: Will be trenching and running power when the area dries out. 

5. Pool committee. Two meetings since last month. The committee has review pools in surrounding communities. 

The Dover pool cost ~$100,000 to run. It’s an outspool built in the 70’s. Swim teams offset cost of the pool. The 

pool is closed to the public at 4PM. There is currently no land available in town. All the pools reviewed were built 

with federal grants. Goofstown estimate approximately 3 million to build a new facility. The committee prefers an 

outside pool. The second meeting was held at 3PM Glenn was unable to attend the meeting. The operating cost of 

the pool would be approximately ¾ of the current Rec Com budget. They will present to the Town Council before 

12/15. 

 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

1. Pickle Ball. Have a had a couple requests. The estimated cost for 2 courts is $150-200k. The courts is 

slightly smaller than a tennis court and would need fencing. Would need to find a location, possibly at 

West Road. The court would most likely need to a be a citizens petition. 

 

OTHER BUSINESS 

1. Rec Com members terms. All members except for Glenn and Todd expire this coming January. 

Members wishing to stay on the committee should contact Kirby Brown at the Town Offices.  

2. Skip Urbine passed away. Skip ran the tennis program for many years. The Tennis Courts will be named 

after Skip. 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:02 


